Marjorie Garcia 925 West Webb Drive San Manuel, AZ 85631 July 28, 2013

Mr. John J. Ryan Superintendant Mammoth-San Manuel School District 711 McNab Parkway San Manuel, AZ 85631

Dear John Ryan:

With this letter, I hereby submit my resignation from Mammoth-San Manuel School District, effective August 2nd, 2013, due to my retirement from the school district after 36 years of service.

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal development that you have provided me over the years. I have enjoyed working for the school district and appreciate the support provided me during my tenure with the district.

While I look forward to enjoying my retirement, I will miss working with everyone especially the children.

I wish you good luck and continued success.

Merjorie Danie

Sincerely,

Marjorie Garcia